
4-7-2022 
 
Please consider alternate sites for this project due to impact on dunes and traffic concerns. 
Thank you. 
  
Kathryn Murphy Liguori 
(Homeowner and full- time resident) 
 

4-7-2022 

I oppose the proposed handicap access as planned.  There are many better locations for what is 

proposed.  

 

Lou Earnhardt 

39 Dowitcher Trail 

4-9-2022 

I’m writing to let you know I oppose the proposed location of the handicapped beach access at 

lot 1319 on S baldhead Wynd 

This is a fragile dune area, and I don’t believe destroying it for a handicap access ramp and 

parking lot is a good idea. 

This natural area should be protected and the dunes are needed should there be impact from 

another hurricane. I believe other locations should be considered instead. 

 

Thank you 

Kristen Rauth 

 

 

 


